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Great school,  
Great students, Great 

Community 
Since our last newsletter we have 
had a working bee, our musical 
and two excursions. 
 
Our grounds work looks great, I 
have taken calls from Longneck 
Lagoon and the Sydney Aquarium 
praising our student’s enthusiasm 
for the activities and great behav-
iour and of course I have received 
personal contacts, emails and 
phone calls all praising our musi-
cal performances and referring to 
them as great. 
 
It’s great to be a Southie! 
 

School Leaders 
As of this year we will be electing 
‘School Leaders’ rather than boy 
and girl captains and  prefects. 
Students will elect four School 
Leaders who will share the re-
sponsibilities that come with stu-
dent leadership roles. 
 
Student Leaders will be presenting 
their election speeches next 
Wednesday morning December 
5. 

 

Year 6 Formal 
Our Year 6 will be having their for-
mal farewell celebration on the 
evening of Tuesday December 
11. Details have been sent home . 
 

Golden Ridge Farm  
Excursion 

Parents will already be advised 
that the excursion has been 
moved to Friday due to inclem-
ent weather. Let’s hope all is 
good for Friday as we are quickly 
running out of spare days before 
the year’s end. 

 
Peter Hayes 

Principal 

Calendar of Events 

Term 4 

Thur Nov 29 8:45am—1pm Kinder Transition 

Fri  30 Kinder Farm visit 

Tues Dec 4 Year 6 Orientation Day WHS 

Wed  5 School Leader speeches 

Thur  6 8:45am—2pm Kinder Transition 

Fri  7 Carnivale  

Tues  11 
9:15am Presentation Day 
Year 6 Farewell 

Thur  13 8:45am—2pm Kinder Transition 

Mon  17 
9:30am Talent Quest 
5:30pm Carols on the Green 

Wed  19 
Pool Party  
Last day for students 

Don’t forget: 
 

Golden Ridge Farm Kinder 
Permission Note & $35 due Friday, 
29 November 
 

Voluntary School   
Contributions: 

$20 per child or $40 per family 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDER 
Year 6 Carnivale 

 

Our Annual Carnivale is com-
ing up on Friday, December 
7. 
 

We are in need of the follow-
ing donations, which can be 
brought in to school and giv-
en to Miss Parker or Miss 
Telfer: 

 

 Small prizes 
(stationery, toys, 
gifts etc.) 
 Individually 
wrapped lollies 

(keep this to 
a minimum) 

 Soft drinks 
(for ice-cream spi-
ders stall) - 1.25L 
and 2L bottles re-
quired (NOT COLA) 

 Vanilla ice-cream 
(we prefer this to be 
brought in as late 
as possible due to freezer 

room) 
 
 Coloured 
hair spray 
cans. 
 

 

Year 6  
Baby Photos 

 
Reminder to Year 6 students to bring 
in as soon as possible a photograph 
or two of when they were a baby / 
younger for the Year 6 slideshow.  Any 
photographs brought in need to be 
placed in a ziplock bag with the stu-
dents name written on the back and 
given to Miss Parker.  Please note that 
these photographs will be returned 
once they have been scanned to add 
to the slideshow.  The photos can also 
be sent to Miss Parker or Miss Telfer 
via the SeeSaw App. 

Miss Parker and Miss Telfer 

Presentation Day 
Tuesday, 11 December 

9.15 am. 

http://www.windsorsth-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/sws/view/home.node


Student Banking 

Fridays 

Enquire at the Office. 
 

Canteen Open 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

Awards 
Congratulations to our  

Award Winners: 

Ants Jamali E, Harley C, Taleikah H, Sarah F. 

Night 
Crawlers 

Riley B, Mikayla S, Isabella S, Shontaii G. 

Caterpillars Connor C, Brenten R, Marley J, Jonty C. 

Crickets Chelsea R, Jarrad B, Jasmine L, Caileigh K. 

Honey Bees Tru B, Emma K, Bailey H, William M. 

Minke 
Whales 

Arnav P, Alexia G, Layne A, Janiyah D. 

Sea Urchins Jeremy H, Jaydan C, Olivia H, Cherish H. 

Penguins Alice M, Eric M, Kyle B, Abbigail S. 

Turtles Amy K, Jack A, Chayse R, Bradley A. 

Next brekkie: 5 December 

 
2019 Kindergarten Enrolments 

If you would like an enrolment form for your child or a 
neighbour’s child for Kindergarten next year, please 
return this slip and we will send an Enrolment Form 
home. 
 

Please send an Enrolment Form home with: 

________________________________________ 

Class ___________________  

Pre-schooler’s Name _______________________ 

________________________________________ 

Date of Birth _____________ 

Parent’s Name _______________________________ 

Address ____________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

On return of the completed enrolment form we also 
need to see the child’s birth certificate. 
 

Families that have received Enrolment Forms for their 
child for next year please return them to the office. 

 

No School Hat 

No Shades 

No Play 

 

WS 

Windsor South PS 
App for Mobile 

 

To install it, just search for our 
 school name, “Windsor South  
Public School” in either the Apple  
App Store” or the “Google Play Store. 
 
Also Absentee Notes and Change of Details 
can be submitted using this App and signed on 
your phone by using your finger.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Work from Crickets (1-2C) 
Made fantastic poster in Library encouraging everyone to read Alpacas with Maracas. 

Penelope 

Charli 




